
From: Fawcett, Karen [mailto:fawcettk@LondonHydro.com]  
Sent: August 21, 2008 4:45 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: File #EB- 2008-0150 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Please accept this as my request to participate in the process for the Consultation on Issues 
Relating to Low Income Consumers, Board File No. EB-2008-0150. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Karen 
  
Karen Fawcett 
Director, Customer Service 
London Hydro Inc. 
519-661-5800 ext. 5929 
fawcettk@londonhydro.com 
  


